



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter
January 18, 2023

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Catholic Schools' Week is right around the corner and will be celebrated the week of January 29 to February 4. It will be a fun filled week which will be kicked off with Mass on Sunday, January 29 at 10:30 a.m. All are welcome, and we hope to see everyone there to celebrate the start of Catholic Schools' Week. Please look at the attached schedule for planned events that week. There are volunteer opportunities available during the week so sign up to help and join in the excitement of Catholic Schools' Week!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Bengals Day on Friday: Students can get into the Bengals spirit this Friday with a Bengals shirt or accessories (socks, headbands, etc.) Students must wear regular or gym uniform pants with their Bengals/orange shirt. (No Bengals leggings.)

Judges Needed for 7th grade Science Fair: Contact Sue Wadsworth swadsworth@saintagnes.com if you are able to volunteer on January 26th. Thank you!

SCHOOL CALENDAR

January

- 9-27 MAP Testing
- 20 Bengals spiritwear day (shirts and accessories)
- 20 PTO Father-Daughter Dance (Murphy Hall)
- 26 Spiritwear Day
- 26 Science Fair in Murphy Hall (4-6 p.m.)
- 27 NET Retreat (Gr. 7-8)

30-Feb. 3 Catholic Schools' Week (spirit wear all week)

February

- 3 Early Dismissal (11 a.m.)
- 6 Big Blue Bash Meeting
- 6 Skyline night fundraiser (3-9, Ft. Wright location)
- 10 Family Group Day (wear family group shirts)
- 14 Valentine's Day classroom parties
- 15 End of Trimester 2
- 20 NO SCHOOL Presidents' Day
- 22 Ash Wednesday
- 23 Spiritwear Day

Junior High Musical: Calling all parents! We need a team of volunteers to make the Junior High Musical possible. No theater experience is necessary - there are many "behind the scenes" things to accomplish. Please contact Mrs. Sharp rsharp@saintagnes.com for further information if interested. This is a great opportunity for family service hours.

Lunch 'N Learn: Please help us by providing lunch for the teachers during their monthly technology Lunch 'n Learn meetings. *There are a few spots left for the next meeting on January 23rd.* There are about 30-35 teachers in all. We are asking for (at least) two volunteers for each category of food listed. The food would need to be delivered to school by 10:30 am the morning of the scheduled meeting. (Remember to count this toward your required service hours on Sycamore.) Questions, contact Christina Woolley at cwoolley@saintagnes.com. Thank you for your help! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090F4AAAAD28A1F85-lunch

Family Service Hours: Just a friendly reminder to log your service hours in Sycamore. We ask that each family contribute 20 hours of service throughout the school year. You can download the Sycamore app - we are told it is very easy to log them this way! <u>Video instructions</u>

PTO NEWS

Father- Daughter Dance: Grab your boots and cowboy hats, and join us for the 2023 Wild West themed Father-Daughter Dance. Register for this Wildcat Social event using the link below:

http://e.givesmart.com/s/:86NisVzig-d/e/sP7/i/_All/iYsp/?search=

When: Friday January 20th, 7-10p in Murphy Hall

Cost: \$20 per family Theme: Wild West

Need service hours and want to help? Please reach out to Stephanie Lonnemann, Kenning.stephanie@gmail.com.

Big Blue Bash Updates: The CASH, CASH Grand Prize Raffle is back! Sell (and buy!) tickets for \$10 each for chances to win \$5000. Winners will be drawn at the Big Blue Bash.

If each family sells at least 10 tickets, it will help us reach our goal of \$25,000! Look for tickets coming home **today** with your family's youngest child. For more information, click https://www.facebook.com/saintagnesbigbluebash.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

BOOSTERS NEWS

Boys Volleyball Registration (Grade 3-8) is now available through January 25! Previous volleyball experience is not required. Please contact Stephanie Garrison with questions (steph3143@hotmail.com). Signup to play and/or coach at https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters.

2023 Spring Season Baseball/Softball Registration is Now Open: There's nothing like the game of baseball. Even better, there's nothing like PLAYING baseball; especially when playing for the Wildcats with your friends and classmates! For 2023, St. Agnes will offer Instructional & Kid-Pitch baseball for all ages from boys and girls entering Kindergarten in 2023 to the 5th grade. With growing interest, we hope to sponsor 2 girls softball teams (10U & 13U) this spring as well. Outdoor practice begins around March 15 with the season ending around June 20. Register on-line NOW at: http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters. If you have any questions before registering, please contact Paul Finke 859-814-4979 / paulf@willismusic.com. We're looking forward to an amazing season!

2023 Spring Soccer Registration: Now open until January 22nd. Saint Agnes offers soccer for students ages 4-13. Play games and practice at Saint Agnes Fields. Play with your classmates.

- We have an "under-6 instructional program" for ages 4-5 with a combined practice/game on Sundays at Saint Agnes.
- Our "Recreational U8 U14 program" plays in the Northern Kentucky Soccer League (NKSL) and has weekday practices at Saint Agnes and Saturday games at various locations in Kenton County.

Shirts are provided for the U6 program. Uniforms for the recreational program must be purchased during the registration process (if needed).

Registration ends Sunday, January 22nd. Late registrations are not guaranteed and cost \$10 more per player. Player moves after teams are set cost \$10 per move. Registration will be through the Boosters website:

http://tshq.bluesombrero.com/saintagnesboosters (Click on "Registration Info").

For questions about boys soccer contact Rob Lynch, RobLynch474@gmail.com or girls soccer Katie Graham, katiegraham18@gmail.com

Basketball League Help Needed: Any parent can help out and get service hours. Please sign up to help with the 7th and 8th grade basketball league at Saint Agnes on Saturday mornings. We need volunteers for the door/concessions. Click this link <u>St. Agnes Basketball League</u>

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

COMMUNITY NEWS

NDA Middle School Track: Notre Dame Academy will be offering middle school track and field for 6-8 grade girls this spring. If your daughter is interested, there will be an information/sign-up meeting at NDA in the cafeteria on Wednesday, January 25 at 6:00 p.m. If you cannot attend the meeting, please email coach Tony Barczak at tbarczak@covcath.org.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School